
 

 

I urge the powers that be to vote AGAINST the "new" version of Cap and Trade. This will virtually impact 

all Oregonians  ... added costs to all products that are transported to and within Oregon, added fuel 

taxes, and making it virtually impossible or extremely difficult for the backbone of Oregon's hardworking 

loggers,  farmers, truckers and small businesses to profit,  grow their businesses,  or sadly, even stay in 

business!! 

 

I, as do countless Oregonians, fear for what the future of Oregon economics will be!  I fear for the future 

if my children and grandchildren,  and the generations to come. Cap and trade kills jobs, kills small 

businesses,  and prohibits new businesses from starting up. 

 

Timber Unity proposed a sensible and doable plan. Why was this shoved to the side? Was it even read, 

discussed or considered?? I think not!!  And, this needs to be voted on by the Oregon voters,  not the 

politicians that seem to only have one agenda...push it through no matter the cost or consequences!  It 

is wrong!! We know who you are, and will not forget come November ... you can count on that! 

 

This is shameful!! This, in no way, is a representation of what we the people want!  We are going to 

remember come November if you do not take a stand to protect Oregon workers,  and preserve our 

future.  

 

Sincerely,  



 

Sherri Tallon  

387 SW Court St.  

Dallas,  Oregon 97337 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
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